
 

Stop food loss and waste.
For the people. For the planet. 

Get Involved!
The International Day of Awareness of Food Loss and Waste (IDAFLW) 

observed for the second time on 29 September 2021, will make a clear call 
to action for both the public (national or local authorities) and the private 
(businesses) sectors, as well as individuals, to prioritize actions and move 

ahead with innovation to reduce food loss and waste towards restoring and 
building back better and resilient-ready, food systems. 













Gadgets
The IDAFLW 2021 Asset Bank provides graphics for the local printing or production of:

 

•	 t-shirts 

•	 mugs 

•	 bags
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